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DEPARTMENT 6!—' CHEMISTRY October 15 ’ 1958

Dear Dr. Ramette,

Dr. Larson asked me if it would be possible to have
the dinner meeting of MACTLAC here at St. Catherine's in 1959,
I agsured him that we had 2lready plenned to have ity that is, when
Dr. Lewis talked about the possibility of having the meeting in the
Twin Cities it was tentatively agreed thasé the evening meeting would
be here.

I have asked the president about the possibility and
she tells me that several dates for next year are already set,
Would you like to lookat the schedule of possibilities and reserve
one of these dates now before it is promised to some other group?

Perhaps it shoudtd be done as soon as possible,

Evening of October 16 Xo Saturday luncheon would
23 Open be impossbble on the same
30 Open weekend as Fridays which
Wovember 7 No are impossible,
4 Yo

Very sincerely yours,

D ET Wews Saewss

Sister Mzrie James
Chairman, department of @Ghemistry



